
Good Day Everyone – Nancy Grebe here with an important 
message to all the golfers in the Michigan Club.  As you probably 
know, our 18 Hole group lost our leader when Dave Ferguson 
was no longer able to make the trek down to Alabama. I 
volunteered to fill the gap for his golf activities for this 
season while the group sought out a new leader. Because Dave 
had already set up the golf dates, the group of was able to 
function but, we need someone to take over.  
This is an appeal to all you golfers to seriously consider being the 
golf group leader. If you would like to know more about what is 
involved, please give me a call (586-295-4345), talk to me at an 
outing or a club meeting or send me a note (golfnutng@att.net). 
 


